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Dear Families,

I hope you are all having a good week.

It has been assessment week. The children have
worked very well and tried their best to complete their
maths arithmetic and reasoning papers. In English we
completed spelling and reading papers.

In science this week we investigated how plants absorb
water. After putting celery stalks in water with red food
colouring which we left for 24 hours, we observed and
recorded what the celery stalks looked like before and
after.



Remembrance Day

We observed 2 minute silence in class on Friday at
11am for Remembrance Day. Fox class also made a
poppy wreath for our classroom door.





Reminders for next week

Class assembly Monday 21st November at 2.30pm.
Children can wear a dark coloured t-shirt over their
uniform to dress up for assembly if they want to.

Please come and speak to us if you have any questions
or queries.

Ms Powell, Mrs Prior and Mr Phillips


